MAMMA MARTINO'S
624-B The Queensway
Toronto, Ontario M8Y 1K3
416-251-3337

April 22, 2013

City Clerk's Offic
Etobicoke Civic Centre
Main Floor, South Block
399 The West Mall
Toronto, Ontario M9C 2Y2

To whom it may concern,

T am writing to inform you of my application for a Special Occasion Permit for my 30" Anniversary
Celebration, being held on May 26™,2013, at 624-B The Queensway, from noon to 6:00pm.

This letter will advise you of my intention and make you aware the City of Toronto has no objection to

a Special Occasion Permit being granted by the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario in
conjunction with this event, subject to any concerns from your department being addressed.

Sincerely,

Bruno Martino
Owner,
Mamma Martino's
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